山东第二医科大学附属医院的突破性研究陷入“图像疑云”——学术诚信挑战再现！
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质疑背景与科研诚信



在学术研究的领域，保持科学诚信是至关重要的。然而，2024年1月，山东第二医科大学附属医院(前身为潍坊医学院附属医院)的研究团队发表了一项有望推动医学进步的研究，却因图片问题面临质疑。这篇发表在《International Journal of Biological Macromolecules》(影响因子7.7002，一区)的论文，题为“多功能聚多巴胺/环糊精增强壳聚糖纳米复合水凝胶：伤口愈合的协同平台”(Multifunctional polydopamine/hemincyclodextrin reinforced chitosan nanocomposite hydrogel: A synergistic platform for wound healing)，在发表不到一年后即遭遇了学术诚信的考验。
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质疑与争议



在2024年12月，来自读者Pycreus lanceolatus的评论在PubPeer上引发了广泛关注。他指出，论文中图5的图像在不同实验条件下出现意外重叠，引发了对数据真实性的怀疑。
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消息来源



https://pubpeer.com/publications/7A90FA26D676621C22D1F06769E4DF



声明      若认为本内容侵犯您的权益请及时联系我们
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20 Cheng comment accepted January 2025

#1 Dear Reviewer, Thank you for drawing our attention to the issue wi

igure 5in our manuscript. We
appreciate your detailed feedback and have carefully reviewed the image in question. Upon inspection, we
confirm that the image in Figure 5 was inadvertently misused during the typesetting process. The duplication in
Figure 5 is the result of an error in our work and does not constitute academic misconduct. We will strictly
supervise the team members' experimental work and paper writing to avoid similar mistakes. We sincerely
apologize for this oversight and assure you that it does not affect the conclusions or the overall integrity of the
study.We have already submitted a request to the Editor-in-Chief and the editorial board to replace the incorrect
figure with the corrected version in a timely manner. We greatly appreciate your efforts to uphold the integrity of
the scientific record, and we remain committed to maintaining the highest standards of rigor and transparency in

our research. Once again, thank you for your valuable feedback and for your caggf tgvigg oFour mgnyscript==




image4.png




